
DBPR HR-7016 –  Division of Hotels and Restaurants, Bureau of Elevator Safety   
  Elevator Owners Accident Report  
  
Florida law requires certificate of operation holders to submit the following form to the division in the event of an elevator 
accident.  Failure to file this report within 5 working days of the accident could result in a fine of up to $1,000.  

  
Disclaimer: This report will assist the division in identifying ways to improve rider safety and will not be used to assign 
blame or liability.  Florida law requires the elevator’s certificate of operation holder to submit the report to the Bureau of 
Elevator Safety within 5 working days of the accident.  You may fill in the online form or Portable Document Format 
(PDF) version of this report, save it to your hard drive and e-mail it to: dhr.elevators@myfloridalicense.com, or you may 
mail the report to:  

Department of Business and Professional Regulation,   
Division of Hotels and Restaurants, Bureau of Elevator Safety,   

2601 Blair Stone Road  
Tallahassee, FL 32399-1013    

           
Phone: 850.487.1395  2023 February   61C-5.006  www.myfloridalicense.com/DBPR/elevator-safety/   
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